UC LA Academic Senate

Committee on Diversity, Equity & Inclusion
June 10, 2021

To: Shane White, Chair
Academic Senate

Re: Systemwide Review: Draft Campus Safety Plan
Dear Chair White,

We appreciate the expression of broad principles and goals articulated in the draft Campus
Safety Plan, which identifies crucial issues regarding the pressing challenge of policing in the
University of California. We look forward to the presentation of more detailed policy proposals
that elaborate on local implementation to which CODEI might respond more fully.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at yarborou@humnet.ucla.edu
or the Interim Committee on Diversity, Equity and Inclusion Analyst, Taylor Lane Daymude at
tlanedaymude@senate.ucla.edu.

Sincerely,

Professor Richard Yarborough, Chair
Committee on Diversity, Equity and Inclusion



